

Mr. Kazuhisa MORI

Executive Vice Chairman

JAPAN ATOMIC INDUSTRIAL FORUM Inc

Daiichi Choshiya Bld 13-2-,1 – Chome, Shibadaimon Minato-Ku JAPAN

16多つ%-2 福甸 お

Paris, November 5th, 2003

(国学されにコヤー市)

Dear Mr. Mori,

Back in France, I wanted to thank you for the nice lunch you organized for me with Mr. Akimoto. It was fulfilled with suggestion and I appreciated very much.

In spite of the difficulties that Japan is facing today in promoting nuclear energy, I could confirm that we share the same will to make best efforts in communication. I personally thought that common works in the field of communication could be useful and worthwhile for the sake of promoting public acceptance.

I am also grateful to you that you helped to organize my conference concerning AREVA's efforts on communication issue. Please convey my thanks to Mr. Okazawa of JAIF to have worked hard for this seminar. I hope that I could convey message to the audience in the field of communication.

Hoping to see you in the near future to extend our discussion,

Very truly yours,

Main Bucaille

Special Adviser to the Chairman,

Marketing, Communication and Strategy